
 

SUMMER FAIR  

Preparation has been underway for 

some time now to ensure another      

successful summer fair. We are now 

taking donations of : 

Wine (Full & empty bottles please)  

Sweets / Chocolate 

Raffle Prizes 

Thank you for you support. 

 

WEEKLY SCHOOL NEWS 

Friday 30th June 2017 

This Weeks 

Attendance Figures 
 

BIRCH 

 

100% 

 

WILLOW  
 

99.3% 

 

ROWAN 
 

95.3% 

 

BEECH 

 

97.1% 

 

ELM 

 

96.3% 

 

Overall school  

attendance 

 

97.1% 

 

School target 97% 

This Weeks 

Learning Heroes 

are: 
 

BIRCH 

Ruby Atkins 

Isobel McEwan 

 

WILLOW  

Alfie Goodinson 

Ruby Fox 

 

ROWAN 

Isabella Hamshaw 

Amy Maguire 

 

BEECH 

Maya Boyez 

Holly Dixon 

 

ELM 

Luke Swift 

Christopher Theaker 

Wentworth are pleased to  

announce that we have been  

accredited with Bronze Award  

status! We work hard to teach our 

children how to lead healthy  

lifestyles and place great  

importance on caring for our  

pupils’ well-being.  

Pupils and staff work hard to meet 

the requirements to achieve 

Healthy Schools Status and we 

would like to thank everyone  

involved for their support in  

working together to achieve this.  

 

 

 

 

 

End of Year Production  

We are a Healthy School 

Summer Disco 

The parent fundraising group hosted another fantastic event last night at the 

summer disco, it was a great success with 84 children attending. Over £172 

was raised which will all go towards the PFG school funds. A special thank 

you to Mrs Wells for organising, Mrs Boardman for purchasing the food and 

to all the other parent helpers for helping on the night, you all do such great 

work raising funds for the school playground project and your continued  

support is very appreciated. 

Rehearsals for the summer  

production are going to plan, thank 

you to our fantastic Year 6’s whom 

are showing great progress each and 

every day. Keep up the good work 

everyone and the production will be 

amazing!  

Parents, please send in your ticket 

requests as soon as possible and 

please note that tickets are 4 per 

family. 

Wentworth has got Talent! 

As well as the great acting skills 

we have seen in our production 

rehearsals, we have a number of 

talented musicians in school too. 

This week we have enjoyed a music 

assembly from our Violinists and 

some of our pupils have performed 

at the Rotherham Music Summer 

Prom, we are very proud of all our 

talented young people and 

their achievements! 


